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Data Request: 

 

Confirm that none of the six customers currently on the Occasional Delivery Energy Service 

tariff currently sell their RECs to Otter Tail. 

 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

We have performed an additional data analysis and it is confirmed that we do not have any 

customers on the Occasional Delivery Energy Service tariff currently selling their RECs to Otter 

Tail. 

 




